
 

Update: Debt dispute  
   

Members have been kept informed of developments on this matter in previous editions of the 

Informus (copies can be obtained from the PSA’s website (www.psa.co.za) or from any PSA 

Provincial Office).  

 

In the previous Informus on the debt dispute, members were informed that the PSA and SARS would 

meet in an attempt to conclude on the pre-arbitration minutes prior to the matter being set down at the 

CCMA for arbitration. 

 

Members must note that parties could not conclude on the pre-arbitration minutes and have agreed to 

circulate the minutes to be concluded through exchanging e-mails since the employer needed to 

obtain a mandate from its principals. Once finalised, it will be submitted to the CCMA and a date for 

arbitration will be requested.   

 

Members will be informed of developments.   

 

The PSA wants to take this opportunity to wish all employees who are unwell owing to COVID-

19 a safe and speedy recovery. 
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